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2018 IEPR Update 

I commend the California Energy Commission (CEC) on its Final 2018 Integrated Energy Policy 
Report (IEPR) Update because of the strong focus on the electrification of buildings.  

 
I urge the Commission to pursue the electrification goals in the IEPR in a manner that 
expediently accelerates the electrification market while prioritizing Californiaâ€™s most 

vulnerable and disadvantaged communities. That would include public education to explain why 
we need to make our buildings emissions-free. It would help if the Gas Company's campaign 

against electrification would cease. It is triggering very unhelpful fear and animosity towards 
government leadership to address climate change.  
 

In sum, I am very pleased with the Final 2018 IEPR Update and request that no changes be made 
to the report. Thank you.  

 
Sincerely,  
(your name)" 




